
Printed on: 14/04/2025 09:10:01

Application  N Consultees Name Comment Received ResponseRecipient Address 

11/04/2025  13:32:49  2025/1009/P  NOBJ Simon Eder Dear Jaspreet,

I am writing as a Director of 109 Greencroft Gardens.

I understand that there has been an objection raised in relation to a proposed garden room by

109 Greencroft Gardens.

I write to confirm that this is not the case and whilst some may object to this - I do not object to

this proposed plan.

I have asked that this objection be retracted.

Kind regards,

Simon Eder

                 

Flat 5

109 Greencroft

Gardens

London

NW6 3PE

13/04/2025  16:03:52 2025/1009/P  NOBJ Simon Eder Dear Jaspreet,

I am writing as a Director of 109 Greencroft Gardens.

I understand that there has been an objection raised in relation to a proposed garden room by

109 Greencroft Gardens.

I write to confirm that this is not the case and whilst some may object to this - I do not object to

this proposed plan.

I have asked that this objection be retracted.

Kind regards,

Simon Eder

                 

Flat 5

109 Greencroft

Gardens

London

NW63PE

Page 13 of 21


